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BOARD OF SELECTMEN SPECIAL MEETING 
Thursday May 14, 2020 

Held Electronically 
  

PRESENT:     First Selectwoman Lynne Vanderslice, Lori Bufano Joshua Cole, Deborah 
McFadden, Ross Tartell,  

  
GUESTS:        CFO Anne Kelly-Lenz, Members of the Public 
  
A.    Call to Order 

Ms. Vanderslice called the meeting to order at 6:00pm 
  

B.    Discussion and/or Action 
                  1.     FY2021 Budget Scenarios 

Ms. Vanderslice noted she attended the BoF meeting on May 12, 2020 the purpose of 
which was to determine a budget and a mill rate to present to the public for public 

comment.   
  
Ms. Vanderslice explained the BOF requested the BOS recommend one of the 4 
new budgets.  After discussion, and noting that there is great uncertainty about the 
upcoming year and that additional information will be obtained between now and the 
June 1 BOF budget deliberations meeting, the consensus of the members was to 
recommend the budget that is 2% less than the FY2020 ATM approved budget.  
  
The Board of Selectmen will make further recommendations to the Board of Finance 
on June 1. 

  
  

C.    Adjournment 
Having no further business, Ms. Vanderslice asked for a motion to adjourn at 
6:33pm.  Motion moved by Mr. Cole, seconded by Ms. Bufano and carried 5-0. 
  
  
Respectfully submitted 
Jacqueline Rochester 
  
 


